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26th September 2012 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

NOTIFICATION OF THE SUBMISSION OF PRIOR APPROVAL APPLICATIONS 
FOR THE INSTALLATION OF VARIOUS OPENREACH BROADBAND CABINETS 
WITHIN THE PUBLIC HIGHWAY, 

Please find enclosed notification of various Openreach cabinet locations where 
applications have been submitted to the Local Planning Authority, The notifications 
are made under Part 24 of the GPDO (1995) (As Amended) and Regulation 6 of the 
Electronic Communications Code 2003, 

As the proposal is within the public highway notification is required to be sent to the 
land owner. 

Yours faithfully, 

William Osborne MRTPI 
Harlequin Group 
For and on behalf of BT PLC (The Applicant) 
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Developer's notice as required under the Part 24 of the General 
Permitted Development Order (1995) (As Amended) and Regulation 
5/6 of the Electronic Communications Code 2003 

Proposed Development at: 

PCP008 Mornington Crescent, OPP 46 Mornington Crescent, London, 
NWI 7RB. 529146 183359. 

PCP014 Camley Street, S/O Marigold Health Foods, 102 Camley Street, 
London, N1C 4PF. 529790 183710 

I give notice that Harlequin Group on behalf of BT PLC will be applying 
to London Borough of Camden Council under paragraph (4) (b) of Part 
24 of Schedule 2 of the Part 24 of the General Permitted Development 
Order (1995) (As Amended) and regulation 6 of the Electronic 
Communications Code (Conditions and Regulations) 2003 for its 
determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be 
required to the siting and appearance of a DSLAM telecommunications 
cabinet located at the above address. 

The application and accompanying plans may be available for public 
inspection at the offices of the above Authority at:- London Borough of 
Camden, Town Hall, Argyle Street, London,WC1H 8ND, during usual 
office hours. 

Any Individual and organisation wishing to make representation about 
the siting and appearance of the proposed development may do so in 
writing to the Local Planning Authority at the address above (Please 
quote site address given above). Any representations must be received 
no later than I oth October 2012 

Signed 

Dated 26.09,12 

On behalf of BT PLC 

P 10 June 2012 


